
From: Caitlin Carey <caitlin.carey@uwasc.org>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
CC: Brent KossickBrent.Kossick@uwasc.org

Date: 10/9/2013 9:17:07 AM
Subject: Re: AmeriCorps materials

Christian,
 
I didn't even think about this, but I should have- given that I'm in DC to talk about the govt shutdown...
but Brent cant get a letter from CNCS because of the shutdown!
 
However, he did find language in the rule that gives us authority:
"§ 2540.203 of the Final Rule explicitly states that grantees can either use the name/dob or 
fingerprint-based state check"
 
Thanks,
Caitlin

On Tue, Oct 8, 2013 at 10:47 PM, Caitlin Carey <caitlin.carey@uwasc.org> wrote:

Hey Christian!
 
Attached is: the language agreed upon by SLED and UWASC, the letter from SLED that it "meets 
and exceeds" the requirements, and the one pager.
 
I will be in touch on if Brent could get some type of official approval of this language from CNCS 
and when I have created the Pickens-specific AmeriCorps document.
 
Thanks for everything!
 
Caitlin 


-- 

Caitlin Carey 
Director of Communications and Public Policy
United Way Association of South Carolina
400 Arbor Lake Drive, Columbia, SC 29201
540.848.5022 Cell
www.uwasc.org 
Give. Advocate. Volunteer.
LIVE UNITED.

-- 

Caitlin Carey 
Director of Communications and Public Policy
United Way Association of South Carolina
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